
                        

 

 

                                    
 

       The Belmont Heritage Commission welcomes Victoria Riberio as 
our new Student Representative. Victoria is a sophomore at Belmont High 
School. She will bring a student perspective to assist our commission in 
engaging high school, middle school, and elementary aged students to the 
history and heritage of our town. We look forward to having her participate 
at our meetings and activities throughout the year.                           
     

During the year of Belmont’s 150th Anniversary the Heritage 
Commission started videotaping interviews from townspeople who told 
stories from the ‘ole’ days of Belmont.  These videotapes are being made 
so they can be shared with future generations. We had several interviews 
scheduled for this past Spring and this Summer, but these plans have to be 
put on hold due to Covid-19. However, if you have a story to share please 
don’t hesitate to get in touch with us through the town website.   
 

Congratulations to the Save Our Gale School Committee! What an 
unbelievable feat moving the Gale School to its new home. Thank you for 
your perseverance, determination and hard work in saving this 1894 
building that served Belmont for so long and means so much to the town’s 
heritage.    
                                            Stay Cool and Be Safe 
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